
Hello Aamjiwnaang, 

 

Over the last few months there have been a few issues with sending the Tribe-une out to Gmail 

email addresses. I have tried making sure it's not too large a file but still encounter the same 

problems. 

The following is the message that gets returned: 

 

"Your message couldn't be delivered. Despite repeated attempts to contact the recipient's email 

system it didn't respond. 

Contact the recipient by some other means (by phone, for example) and ask them to tell their 

email admin that it appears that their email system isn't accepting connection requests from your 

email system. Give them the error details shown below. It's likely that the recipient's email admin 

is the only one who can fix this problem. 

For more information and tips to fix this issue see this article: https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?

LinkId=389361." 

 

For the time being, if you have a Gmail address you won't likely be able to receive the Tribe-une 

via email. I suspect they have tightened their spam filters and the Tribe-une has been caught up in 

it. If you would like to receive delivery to a different address, then feel free to send the new 

address to editor@aamjiwnaang.ca  

 

Also, the Aamjiwnaang website posts each Tribe-une online for viewing at aamjiwnaang.ca 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience, 

 

Todd WIlliams 

Editor - Aamjiwnaang Tribe-une  


